
JUSD believes in the importance of regular and transparent communication with our families. The below
districtwide messages have been shared with our community, in addition to site-specific messages when needed.

 January 10, 2025

Jurupa Valley, Patriot, and Rubidoux High Schools will be open until 3 p.m. today to assist families without power
due to the continuing Southern California Edison Public Safety Power Shutoffs. Families are welcome to come to
our high school campuses to relax in a safe space and charge Chromebooks and other devices.

JUSD is proud to offer this resource to our families. At this time, we also do plan to resume classes on Monday,
January 13. We will share updates and/or schedule changes as needed.

Thank you for your support.

January 12, 2025

Good afternoon, JUSD families:

We understand that recent fires, high winds, and Public Safety Power Shutoffs have caused significant concerns
for our families. Additional high-wind events are forecast for next week. As a reminder, classes resume Monday,
January 13, and at this time, we anticipate schools will be open and operating on the normal schedule. We are
closely monitoring conditions and are in contact with emergency personnel and Southern California Edison
officials and will share any updates or schedule changes should they become necessary.
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ABOUT JURUPA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
The Jurupa Unified School District is located within Riverside County. JUSD includes 26 schools total; fifteen
elementary schools, one TK‐6 music academy, one K‐8 STEAM academy, three middle schools, three high schools,
one continuation school, one adult alternative school, and one Pre‐K school readiness center. We have 18
Community School campuses.  

We also understand that many of our families have been without power for the past several days due to the
Public Safety Power Shutoffs. For information about available resources, please visit our JUSD Parent and
Community Involvement webpage at https://jurupausd.org/our-district/ps/pico/Pages/default.aspx, or you
may call their office, which is open from 8 AM to 5 PM Monday through  Friday, at 951-360-4175.

You may also find information and additional resources at:

American Red Cross - www.redcross.org

California Office of Emergency Services: www.caloes.ca.gov

Cal Fire - https://www.fire.ca.gov/

Please stay safe and thank you, as always, for your support.

January 14, 2025

Good morning, JUSD families:

Power outages in our community continue today as strong Santa Ana winds persist across Southern California.
Three of our campuses – Granite Hill, Mission Bell, and Peralta Elementary Schools – are currently without
power. However, we have been able to bring in generators and portable lighting to allow learning to continue at
those sites in a modified learning environment. At this time, all JUSD schools are open. We are closely
monitoring the situation and are in contact with emergency personnel and Southern California Edison regarding
possible additional impacts to our community. We will continue to update you as new information becomes
available. Thank you for your continued support.
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